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From:
Sent: 14 February 2015 09:10
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Irvine rd orchard 

I'm emailing as I wish to register my objection to this wild life site being built on. We are very lucky 
in the Lexden area having so much green space near the town centre. There is a lot of building 
going on around this area so please leave these little pockets of beauty alone!! 
Barb Dafforn 

 
  

  
 

 
Sent from my iPad 




